
Update for employees - 8 August 2024

Access to Self Service

Your copy payslips, forms P60 and P45 are available to download from Self Service. Access
has been extended until 22 August 2024 so please download your documents as soon as
possible. Unfortunately the system may be unavailable after 22 August 2024, and the ability to
download your documents after this date may cease.

If you need to reset your password, please contact HR Services at
HR.Services@carpetright.co.uk as soon as possible.


